
FACTSS UPDATE:  January 22, 2019 

LEGISLATIVE SESSION 

The State Legislature will formally convene on March 5 and end on May 3, 2019.  The 

legislature meets for a 60-day session, unless called back into session by the governor.  

FACTSS’ government relations team, headed by Ellyn Bogdanoff, is meeting with the House 

and Senate leadership, along with state representatives and senators, to educate them on the 

ELSS issue, solicit their support, and seek sponsors for both the House and Senate bills.  Now 

that the new governor has been sworn-in and his staff in place, Ellyn will be meeting with the 

governor’s staff and Governor DeSantis on the ELSS issue.   

The House and Senate have finished appointing committee chairs and committee members.  The 

House subcommittees of interest will be chaired by Representative Heather Fitzenhagen (House 

Business and Professions Subcommittee) and Representative Bob Rommel (House Civil Justice 

Subcommittee).  Both are from the Southwest Florida area.  Rep. Fitzenhagen has served in the 

Florida House since 2012 and is well versed in community association issues.  Rep. Rommel was 

elected in 2016, replacing Senator Kathleen Passidomo. 

During January and February, legislative committees are meeting, bills being filed, and much 

preliminary work of the state legislature is done before the formal opening on March 5.   

FACTSS is your resource and voice in Tallahassee.   

 

But we need your help to win. We need your voice and support.  If you know anyone else living 

in a condominium affected by this legislation, please let them know about our efforts and 

encourage them to join us at FACTSS.ORG 

FACTSS believes in Condo Rights – Not Mandates from Tallahassee 
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